
Press Release – Tuesday, March 17th 2020  
 
From: The Wichita-Sedgwick County Historical Museum 
 
RE: Temporary public closure  
 
In response to current health concerns, the Wichita-Sedgwick County Historical Museum will be 

closed effective today, March 17 through Tuesday, March 31. Updates will be available through 

the Museum’s website or by calling the Museum Office. The Museum has cancelled or 

postponed public museum events through Sunday, May 10 following an advisory from the 

Centers for Disease Control (CDC). We will continue to share our local history through our social 

media channels including Facebook, Instagram and Twitter. 

 

The Museum is recognized as one of America’s finest museums of local history. It celebrates its 

81st anniversary this year, accredited by the AAM and occupying the original 1890 Wichita City 

Hall building since 1980.  

Submitted by: The Wichita-Sedgwick County Historical Museum  

 

For more information: 

Contact:  wschm@wichitahistory.org or call 316-265-9314 

Venue: Wichita-Sedgwick County Historical Museum, 204 S. Main, Wichita, KS  67202  

Website: wichitahistory.org   

 

Regular Museum Hours (temporarily suspended): Tuesday – Friday 11:00 am to 4:00 pm; 

Saturday & Sunday 1:00 to 5:00 pm.  

The Historical Museum is supported in part by The City of Wichita & The Sedgwick County 
Kansas Board of Commissioners. 
 
OUR VISION: To provide a world class Museum experience, advancing the understanding and 
exploration of the rich historical and cultural of Wichita and Sedgwick County Kansas 
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